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RESPONSE TO SGX-ST QUERIES  
 

 

The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of China Sports International Ltd. (the 
“Company”) and together with its subsidiaries (the “Group”) would like to 
provide the following information in response to queries from the Singapore 
Exchange Securities Trading Limited (the “SGX-ST”) on 19th December 2017. 
 

Query 
 

a. Whether the independent directors are able to gain access into the 
factory as they were previously unable to do so; 

 
b. Whether the factory is under normal operation condition; and 

 
c. What steps have the Board taken and will the Board be taking to 

address the difficulties they are facing. 

The Company's Response  

a.  Mr. Lin has invited IDs on 15th December 2017 to do a site visit anytime 
from 26th December 2017 onwards (as he will be out stationed from 19th-
22nd December 2017) to have a better and clearer on the company 
current operations.  

 
We have requested Mr. Lin to arrange air tickets and hotel accommodation 
for us or alternatively transfer the funds to me to do the arrangement. Until 
now we have not received any update. Hence, we cannot comment if we 
are able to access to the factory as promised by Mr. Lin.   

 
b. Though Mr.Lin has assured us that the factory is under normal operating 

condition but as per point a mentioned above, we are not able to confirm if 
this statement is correct.  

  
c. The Board will continue to maintain contact with Mr. Lin via all possible 

communicating channels. In the event if this effort is no longer effective, 
we will proceed to discuss with relevant professionals for next course of 
action. 

 
 
 



By Order of the Board 
 
 
Ang Wei Chuan / Leow Yong Kin 
Independent Directors 
27 December 2017 
 


